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Chicago Amends Paid Leave Ordinance

In welcome news for employers, the Chicago City Council passed an amendment to the new Chicago Paid Leave
and Paid Sick and Safe Leave Ordinance, which will delay implementation of paid leave requirements from
December 31, 2023, to July 1, 2024. The ordinance significantly expands paid leave requirements for Chicago
employers and includes some of the harshest penalties in the country for violations of its paid leave provisions.

Read the full Update here.
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